
Please join us for a songwriting workshop in 
Redhill on Monday 18th August.

Summer Songwriting Workshop

The Include Project -  Registered Charity No: 1177785 

We will be working together to write a new 
song for Include!

Please meet at Redhill United Reformed 
Church, Hatchlands Road, Redhill, RH1 6AU 
at 12.30pm. We will be writing a song until 
around 2.30pm.

On road parking and public transport are 
available.  

Please have lunch before you come.
Drinks and snacks will be provided. 

Please email us on info@include.org or call 
us on 07918 470190 as soon as possible if 
you want to come and join in!

mailto:info@include.org

